Dear 

I am sending you this letter to suggest we try to resolve our dispute through mediation.   Mediation is a process in which a trained, neutral person helps people in a dispute to communicate, to understand, and if possible, to reach an agreement that everybody can live with.
For more than 25 years, the Winnebago Conflict Resolution Center (WCRC) has offered free mediation services, in most cases, to residents of Winnebago County.   The WCRC mediates all different types of disputes, except for placement or custody.
Here are some of the reasons I would like to try mediation:

· Mediation may save us time and/or money

· Mediation provides an opportunity for us to say what’s important to us and to hear each other’s viewpoint
· Mediation may help us to figure out how to get our needs met by reaching solutions that work for everyone

· In mediation we speak for ourselves and make our own decisions.  Mediators will not make decisions for us or provide any legal advice 
· Mediation is confidential

Here is a link to the Winnebago Conflict Resolution Center’s website where you can find out more information about mediation:  http://www.mediationwcrc.org/
In order to schedule the mediation, we need to contact the Winnebago Conflict Resolution Center at 920-236-4925 to provide them with the some basic information.  After we have contacted the WCRC, they will set the mediation and send us letters letting us know when and where the mediation will take place.
If you are willing to try mediation to resolve this dispute, please let me know so we can move forward with scheduling.

Thank you.

